
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will be starting construction 

C O N S  T R U C T I O N  U P D  A  T E  
73 Toll Road Northbound and Southbound 

Pacific Park/Glenwood Drive to La Paz Road 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

A B O U T  T H E  
P R O J E C T  

The State Route 73 

Enhancement Project 

is a project to remove 

and replace guardrails 

on the mainline and 

on- and o˜-ramps 

along the 73 Toll Road. 

In 2021, the first phase 

of the project began at 

the northern terminus 

of the 73 Toll Road. 

The project is entering 

its next phase of 

construction between 

Pacific Park Drive/ 

Glenwood Drive and 

La Paz Road. The 

project is expected to 

be completed Summer 

2024. 

on the 73 Toll Road between Pacific Park/Glenwood Drive and La Paz Road as part 

of the State Route 73 Enhancement Project. Crews will begin working to remove and 

replace the existing guardrail to enhance safety for drivers.  

W H E N  
Work will begin mid-September 2023 and continue through early 2024. 

W H A T  T O  E X P E C T   
▪ Mainline lane reductions  

▪ On- and o°-ramp lane reductions and full closures from Pacific Park/Glenwood 
Drive to La Paz Road 

▪ Signs will be in place to assist motorists with detours 

▪ Plan for additional travel time through the area 

▪ This work may be loud. Nearby residents and businesses can expect nighttime 
construction noise and lights, including Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration (OSHA) required vehicle back-up alarms. Crews will work to 
minimize noise and impacts to all nearby communities. 
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Schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances. 

D12PIO@dot.ca.gov 


